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Hunt Military Communities celebrates the 
youngest members of our communities. 
The smallest warriors, the children, often 
make some of the most significant sacrifces 
moving from state to state, school to 
school, and having parents deployed for 
long periods, along with the myriad other 
challenges military families face.

SatisFacts 
Surveys

Employee Spotlight

Are you a new move in? Did you recently have a 
maintenance work order completed? Share your 
feedback through our brief survey for your chance to win a 
$50 Amazon Gift Card! Surveys arrive via email from 
surveys@satisfacts.com. Winners are drawn every month! 
Our continued goal is to provide residents with 5 Star 
Customer Service! 

Winter HVAC Tips
Filter Changes should occur at a minimum of every 3 months. 
Replacements are provided upon request.
Do NOT Block Air Vents.
Do NOT Block Large Return Air Grille.
Keep Your Thermostat Set at a Comfortable Temperature. A 
higher thermostat temperature will not heat your home faster.
Check Carbon Monoxide Detectors. which are usually located 
near the HVAC/Water Heater closet. If you believe your 
detector is not functional, call in a work order immediately.
Do NOT Attempt to Repair the HVAC unit. Place a work order. 
Thermostats Should be set to a Minimum of 65 Degrees. 
For Patriots Landing Homes (excluding Knox and Geo Wash) 
keep the front coat closet door cracked during freezing 
temperatures. The water supply comes into the home through 
this closet and keeping the door cracked could prevent frozen 
pipes.  
DID YOU KNOW?
Heat Rises and will likely cause the upstairs to be warmer than 
downstairs.
Your Outdoor Unit does not heat your home.
Keeping Doors and Windows Closed will help maintain your 
desired temperature

 We are proud to acknowledge and support the tremendous 
strength and resiliency children of our military families 
display. To recognize military children, we have launched our 
2nd annual “Hunt Little Heroes.” We ask that your children 
share stories of what they think it takes to be a hero and how 
they’ve been a positive influence in their community. 
Applicants are asked to submit a 300-word essay, a video no 
longer than 2 minutes, or a drawing telling their “Hero Story” 
in their own unique way. For the “younger” heroes, a photo 
with a short caption may also be submitted. All applicants 
will receive a complimentary Hunt Little Heroes cape and 
mask. We will select the top three submissions and give a 
cash prize to each. Applicants can visit 
learnmore.scholarsapply.org/huntheroesscholarship/ 
to see if they qualify, and to submit their story.

From all of us here at HMC, thank you for your service and 
sacrifice

Ariel started her career with Hunt in 
2017 as a Leasing Specialist. She now 
assists the General Officers and 
organizes all things marketing.

Fun Fact: Ariel loves spending her free 
time outdoors on the lake or river!

Ariel enjoys working directly with the 
residents. She finds joy when she's 
able to help make residents' lives a 
little less stressful.

Executive Housing & 
Marketing Coordinator



Follow Facebook.com/ScottFamilyHousing 
for more information on these local and virtual events!

LOCAL EATS 

Looking for great deals on all 
things baby items? From 
clothes and bibs, to books and 
strollers, this confinement sale 
has everything you could ever 
need! Purchase tickets today!

VIRTUAL
Air Force Art 
Contest!

Hop House
This Southern Eatery, located in 
nearby O'Fallon, offers something 
for everyone! Browse a menu full 
of fresh salads, crispy chicken 
wings, burgers, sea food and 
more! You're going to have a hard 
time picking just one!

4570 George Washington Drive Scott AFB, IL 62225 
Phone: 618-746-4911 Fax: 618-746-4910

scott@huntcompanies.com

Emergency Work Orders: Opt 1 
Patriot's Landing: Opt 3 Lincoln's Landing: Opt 4 

Shiloh Classics: Opt 5
Leasing Specialists: 877-837-9710

Offices Available by Phone/Email
 Monday- Friday 8:00AM- 5:00PM

Giving Back - Kidz Showing Kindness 

Contact Information

Looking for some great local & virtual offerings 
this month? Check out the events below!

LOCAL 
St. Patrick's Day Virtual Parade! 
Mar 13, 2021 12:00pm - Rise and shine for STL's 

Just Between Friends!
St. Clair County Event Center 
March 13 - 14, 2021 9:00am - 1:00pm

SAVE THE DATES
March 14, 2021
Daylight Savings!
Don't forget to SPRING your clocks 
forward!
March 17, 2021 
St. Patrick's Day!

March 20, 2021 
First Day of Spring! 

March 29, 2021 
National Vietnam War 
Veterans Day!

February Pet of the Month 

All Month! Presented by the 
AFSVC, this contest was 
created to celebrate the talent
of service members and their
families! For a complete list of rules and contest 
details visit forcesupport.awardsplatform.com/

Izzy
This sleeping beauty was 

randomly selected as 
February's 

Pet of the Month!

annual St. Patrick's Day 
Parade! This year's virtual 
parade will host over 130 
units including floats, 
marching bands, large 
inflatable balloons and 
more! For info on how to 
stream one of the city's 
most known traditions visit 
irishparade.org/ 

Want to get your kids involved in volunteer 
opportunities? "Kidz Showing Kindness is 
designed for participation in regular, hands on 
service activities within the community, serving 
local people, animals and groups in need to give 
the kids an understanding of how they can make 
a difference." Reach out to the KSK team for 
more information on how to get started! 
info@kidzshowingkindness.org.




